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Consideration of an Appointment to the H20 Community Development Authority (CDA)

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

A vacancy has been created due to the failure of an appointee to file their Financial Disclosure
Statement within the prescribed time period.  As such, it is recommended that someone be appointed
to serve the remainder of a term until March 31, 2027.

A vacancy has been created due to failure of an appointee to file their Financial Disclosure Statement
within the prescribed time period.  As such, it is recommended that Frank Edgar that someone be
appointed to serve the remainder of a term until March 31, 2027.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Current Demographics

Name of Board # of
Members

# of
Vacancies

Gender Age Ethnicity

H20 CDA            5               1 Male - 3 51-34 - 3 African American -
1
Caucasian - 2

Female -
1

51-34 - 1 Caucasian - 1

Applicants Currently Serving on Other Board/Commissions:

Michael Johnson currently serves on the Peninsula Town Center CDA as an alternate until March 31,
2027, and PPOC until March 31, 2026
Bianca Brooks currently serves on the Hampton Animal Response Team Advisory Committee until
May 20, 2025

Recommendation:
No recommendation
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